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Help Keep Your EBT Card and                
DTA Benefits Safe! 

 
 

Set a new EBT PIN before each issuance:                                                                                               
 

1. Call the number on the back of your card: 800-997-2555. 
2. Choose your language. 
3. Enter the number on the front of your card. 
4. Press 2.  
5. Enter the last 4 digits of your Social Security Number (SSN). If you 

do not have an SSN, enter the last 4 digits of your 99 
number assigned by DTA. 

6. Enter your Date of Birth (month/day/year – 2 digits for month, 2 
digits for day, 4 digits for year). For example, 12 01 1989 for 
December 1, 1989. 

7. Enter your NEW 4-digit PIN; then enter it again. Choose a different 
PIN from any previous PINs. 
 

This is the best way to try to protect your benefits if your card 
information has been stolen. 
 

If you receive TAFDC or EAEDC cash assistance, ask about having your 
benefits deposited to your bank account. Call your case manager to set 
up direct deposit.  
 

    Learn more at Mass.gov/ProtectYourEBT 

http://www.mass.gov/protectyourebt


FAMILY FUN AT THE FISHING HERITAGE CENTER

August AHA! Night
(New Bedford's monthly culture night)

August 11, 2022 • 5:30-8 PM
38 Bethel Street, New Bedford MA

Kids can make their own

instrument from 5:30-7 , then

join a Foo Foo Band led by Jeff

Angeley! Foo Foo bands were 19th

century impromptu bands formed

from a fishing vessel's crew. 

Activities presented by MA Health Connector 

in partnership with the FHC, 

Fishing Partnership, and PACE: 

Pop-up games

Silly Sally Bubble Show

DJ spinning family-friendly tunes

Balloon animals

Health Connector info table 

Event partner booths

Bring the grandkids!


